Updating Facilities Inventory in 
Facilities Information System
Facilities Information System (FIS) is the campus’ facilities data and inventory portal, and it is important for all academic departments and units to keep their facilities information as up to date as possible as the facilities data is used for various campuswide analyses and reports.  
FIS should be updated with any changes as they occur during the year.  Here are a few examples of when to update your space inventory: (1) room use code changes for a particular space due to moves, new personnel, or switching space within your department; (2) current space is no longer being used and/or new space is acquired; and (3) renovations or remodels change square footage or room numbering.  It is also helpful to provide the appropriate information within the “PI Manager” and “Occupant” tabs. These tabs can be used to associate staff/faculty with specific rooms. 
Someone in each department should have access to FIS.  Please contact Campus Planning to gain access and to find out how to update your inventory.  Anyone can gain access to view the data within FIS, but only designated staff members are allowed access to update the inventory.

